MARSHALL COUNTY FISCAL COURT JUNE 20, 2018 ADMINISTRATIVE CODE WORKSHOP

The Marshall County Fiscal Court held an Administrative Code workshop on Wednesday, June 20, 2018 in the Fiscal Courtroom, Marshall County Courthouse, Benton, Kentucky. Elected Commissioners: Dr. Rick Cocke, Johnny Bowlin and Bob Gold; County Attorney Jeff Edwards were present. Kevin Neal, County Judge/Executive presided.

Deputy Judge Brad Warning reviewed the changes that have been made.

The second reading of the Administrative Code ordinance will take place at the June 25th special called fiscal court meeting. The June 25th meeting will also discuss the 65/25 budget extension.

Judge Neal declared the administrative code workshop closed.

Respectfully submitted by,

Dieire Hermond

Desiree' Hermosillo Fiscal Court Clerk